
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Mentions 
 
Lehigh Valley Live: Pennsylvania puts number to Bushkill Creek fish kill 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2020/06/pennsylvania-puts-number-to-bushkill-creek-fish-
kill.html 
 
NPR: As EPA steps back, states face wave of requests for environmental leniency 
https://www.npr.org/2020/06/09/867004030/as-epa-steps-back-states-face-wave-of-requests-for-
environmental-leniency 
 
WITF/NPR: As EPA steps back, states face wave of requests for environmental leniency 
https://www.witf.org/2020/06/09/as-epa-steps-back-states-face-wave-of-requests-for-environmental-
leniency/ 
 
Air 
 
Pennlive: Hot summer day ahead, but poor air quality means some should take it easy, forecasters warn 
https://www.pennlive.com/weather/2020/06/hot-summer-day-ahead-but-poor-air-quality-means-
some-should-take-it-easy-forecasters-warn.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Code Orange air quality alert issued in Lancaster County Tuesday 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/code-orange-air-quality-alert-issued-in-lancaster-county-
tuesday/article 7599aa02-aa3f-11ea-8617-d79a5a016eaa.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Bradford Era: Researchers examine climate change perception among specialty-crop producers 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/researchers-examine-climate-change-perception-among-
specialty-crop-producers/article 11e42192-bcc4-5858-a1f9-1257c39b0e57.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania unveils 2020-24 plan for trail network, on land and water 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/06/pennsylvania-unveils-2020-24-plan-for-trail-network-on-land-
and-water.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Ephrata Township park will stay mostly off-limits for time being, officials say 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/ephrata-township-park-will-stay-mostly-off-limits-for-time-
being-officials-say/article e7a6886c-a9eb-11ea-9c26-2f983d2325ed.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Club members promote hunting, fishing, conservation  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/club-members-promote-hunting-fishing-
conservation/article 95c395f6-e58c-5ac2-9370-081ded0e0f8c.html 
 
Tribune-Review: 2 women rescued from Yough River after 1 swept away by current in Ohiopyle 



https://triblive.com/local/regional/2-women-rescued-from-yough-river-after-1-swept-away-by-current-
in-ohiopyle/  
 
Post-Gazette: Ready to help 
https://www.post-gazette.com/uncategorized/2020/06/09/Ready-to-help/stories/202006090046 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Gant News: Curwensville Borough takes no action on vacant, blighted, abandoned property ordinances 
https://gantdaily.com/2020/06/09/curwensville-borough-takes-no-action-on-vacant-blighted-
abandoned-property-ordinances/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
AAA Report: Western Pa gas prices steady (pg 2) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 847d68e5-6499-5066-a23b-653ed4357eb3.html 
 
exploreVenango: AAA: Western PA Gas Prices Steady; National Average Slowly Rising 
http://explorevenango.com/aaa-western-pa-gas-prices-steady-national-average-slowly-rising/ 
 
Tribune-Review: 17 temporarily laid off at Elliott Group’s Rostraver location 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/17-temporarily-laid-off-at-elliott-groups-rostraver-location/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Natural gas driller reverses course on curtailed production 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/06/08/natural-gas-producer-returns-
production.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Chevron seeks to sublease 90,000 square feet of regional office at 
Cherrington 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/06/08/chevron-seeks-to-lease-out-regional-
office.html 
 
Waste 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: ‘Black lives matter at work’: City sanitation workers to rally for safer conditions on 
the job 
https://www.inquirer.com/jobs/labor/sanitation-workers-protests-philadelphia-20200609.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Carlisle borough offers recycling containers for sale 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/carlisle-borough-offers-recycling-containers-
for-sale/article bf4e669f-4824-5dd5-a43f-76729a8a90e0.html#tracking-source=home-top-story-1 
 
WFMZ: Reading council takes step toward citywide trash hauler 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/reading-city-council-takes-first-step-toward-single-citywide-
trash-hauler/article 785aefec-a9fb-11ea-b946-e3feb7305325.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Yard waste site open for Center residents 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20200608/yard-waste-site-open-for-center-residents 



 
Mon Valley Independent: Trash duty for McKeesport mayor 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2020/06/trash-duty-for-mckeesport-mayor/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Bloom Council considers updating ordinances, including burning 
regulations 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/060920/page/1/story/bloom-may-legalize-drag-shows 
 
Water 
 
Leader Times: Young man walks away from accident after driving car into creek 
https://www.leadertimes.com/articles/young-man-walks-away-from-accident-after-driving-car-into-
creek/ 
 
Bradford Era: Residents experience flooding on Derrick City Road 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/residents-experience-flooding-on-derrick-city-
road/article ca5ba3a8-5bd8-51d5-ba4e-42763ca63714.html 
 
WJET-TV: Thousands of dead fish wash up along Lake Erie shoreline 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/national-news/thousands-of-dead-fish-wash-up-along-lake-erie-
shoreline/ 
 
Daily American: Off to a good start 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/off-to-a-good-start/article db56197a-a9bd-
11ea-8344-47abdfa82d2f.html  
  
Mon Valley Independent: Mon Valley Sewage Authority: Normal operations resuming next week 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2020/06/mon-valley-sewage-authority-normal-operations-
resuming-next-week/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Jersey Shore Borough approves stormwater repair 
https://www.sungazette.com/uncategorized/2020/06/jersey-shore-borough-approves-stormwater-
repair/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: PENNDOT: Winding Road section closed for bridge work 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/060920/page/7/story/penndot-winding-road-section-
closed 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Butterfly tours canceled at Fort Indiantown Gap 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/06/butterfly-tours-canceled-at-fort-indiantown-gap.html 
 
York Daily Record: What helped to make York an industrial center? Limestone, iron and clay 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2020/06/08/what-helped-make-york-industrial-center-limestone-
iron-and-clay/5320777002/ 


